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Has been extended the period for submitting the applications for qualification as a 
prequalified supplier 

ÎCS „Premier Energy” SRL announces the extension of the period for submitting the applications for 
qualification as a prequalified supplier until February 19, 2021 inclusive, in the context of the 
requests received from several potential suppliers. 

At the same time, point 12 of Annex no. 1 regarding the financial guarantee was excluded. 

 

External Relations and Communication Department  
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https://premierenergy.md/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Annex1.pdf

